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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 18, 1994 

TIME: 7:00 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Mark Beasley 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
C. Mark Kingseed 
Brooks Compton 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

Mr. Horn suggested that Mr. Jim Pierce, Co-Chairman of the 
Miami Valley Fire (EMS) Regional Cooperative Study Committee, 
review for Council their report after the Council Meeting 
scheduled for May 16, 1994. 

Mr. Horn advised that Montgomery County Clerk of Courts 
Craig Zimmers has informed the City of Centerville that the lease 
will not be renewed for the location of a Deputy Registrar's 
Office in the building to the rear of the Centerville Municipal 
Building. The relocation will probably take place on July 1, 
1994. 

Mr. Horn gave a status report on the construction of the 
Yankee Trace Golf Course: moved hole number 18 is not yet seeded, 
work continues on the driving range and the practice holes. 

Discussion followed relative to a drainage problem in Nestle 
Creek upon land owned by Rose Barnes. City Staff has and will be 
in contact with the developer to determine a solution to the 
problem. 

Criteria was briefly reviewed for the selection of the 
Centerville City School District Personnel Appeals Board. 
Interests will be received from residents in the school district . 
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Marilyn r.' McLa~---­
Clerk of Council 


